
SB1150 SD2 IS NOW IN DA HOUSE
Prohibits the use or application of sunscreen, sunblock, or 

cosmetic containing oxybenzone while on a beach or in the ocean 
unless the sunscreen, sunblock, or cosmetic is a prescription drug.

We need everyone to request 
a hearing & YES vote. Please email 

House Chairs of EEP & OMH.

Sample Email: Aloha. Please grant a hearing for SB1150 SD2. We need 
laws in place that show Hawaii has made a stand to protect people, sea 
life, and corals from toxic sunscreen ingredients like oxybenzone. There 
is evidence oxybenzone increases sensitivity of corals to bleaching; kills 
corals particularly juveniles; & prevents restoration. Mahalo.

CLICK HERE

BanToxicSunscreens.com  •  Facebook.com/BanToxicSunscreens/

If you have any problem “Clicking Here” try it direct via the Legislative section of our web site.
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